Sophie Arrington

From: SHARTZELL@brookspierce.com

Sent:  Tuesday, January 03, 2006 4:44 PM

To: Sophie Arrington

Subject: WTEN-TV earth station registration E990366

Hi Sophie.

Thanks so much for taking my call about WTEN's earth station modification for E990366. As we discussed, you
will go ahead and grant the modification under the licensee name WTEN-TV, and then after it is granted, we will
file an assignment application to assign the license to Young Broadcasting of Albany, Inc. As | mentioned on the
phone, | don't know who filed the original application back in 1999, but it was filed with the wrong licensee name; |

appreciate your bringing this to our attention and giving us the opportunity to get it all corrected.
If you have any further questions, please don't hesitate to call.
Best wishes for the new year!

- Stephen

Stephen Hartzell

Brooks, Pierce, McLendon, Humphrey & Leonard, L.L.P.
PO Box 1800 (27602)

Wachovia Capitol Center

150 Fayetteville Street Mall

Suite 1600

Raleigh, NC 27601

(919) 839-0300 (tel.)

(919) 839-0304 (fax)
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